ROAD TRAFFIC ACCIDENTS

PLEASE NOTE:-  You may be charged for attending the Doctor following a Road Traffic Accident (RTA).

The BMA (British Medical Association) have confirmed that GP’s can claim a fee when seeing a patient shortly after a road traffic accident.

It only applies if the patient has not already been seen and examined by another Doctor, for example in a Casualty Department.

The patient can normally recover the fees from their insurers.

The current fee is                  £24.50
